
VP	
  Membership	
  Report: 
 
All new cadets are in riding status. Congratulations to each of them. Thanks to all 
OICs, EMT2’s and Training officer for their persistence in training the young 
cadets. 
 
No new member prospects (adult) to be voted in. 
 
Working on cleaning up the member list once again. November list will be much 
smaller. 
	
  


